STARNET Instructional Resources Workgroup
Meeting Notes – 10/17/08

Present:  Cindy Anderson, Sue Schwartz, Terry Jones, Narda Murphy

Absent:  John Endahl, Dot Blackwell, Tamara Dodge, Mark Dillingham

1. The agenda for the meeting and notes from the 9/12/08 meeting were reviewed and clarified.

2. The workgroup discussed the agenda and vendors scheduled for brief product reviews on November 4-5, 2008. Cindy will send out a reminder to district curriculum directors to sign up appropriate staff.

The workgroup discussed and identified a longer range timeline for possible group purchase of the products to be reviewed. Following the 11/4-11/5/08 product reviews the workgroup will determine which vendors to invite back for in-depth product presentations on 2/12-2/13/09. Given this information districts would be making a commitment re: various products by the end of 2/09. Vendor final pricing would be ascertained in early 3/09 and districts would make final decisions on purchase by the end of 3/09. Training could occur between 4/09 and 9/09 prior to the 2009-10 school year.

3. The workgroup reviewed sample software evaluation rubrics and selected elements from these to create a rubric for participants to use in evaluating the products reviewed on 11/4-11/5/08. Cindy will draft a rubric based on input and share with Sue for use at the upcoming product reviews.

4. Information to obtain from vendors in the product reviews was discussed. Sue will share our information needs with the vendors.

5. Our next workgroup meeting was scheduled for 12/4/08 from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. at the Thorburn Education Center in room 202. At this meeting the workgroup will review the vendor information for each product and summary of participant feedback from the rubrics.

